
 

 

Thursday, 29 February 2024 

 
Re: Pupil assessment calendar 2023-24 
 
Dear families, 
 
Improving the understanding pupils and their families have of how assessment and feedback 
work at the school has been a priority this year. In the autumn term, we received feedback 
from families about this and so we have constructed an assessment calendar for families with 
pupils in each year group. 
 
Attached to this letter you will find the assessment calendar for (Year 7) for you and your 
child.  
 
The assessment calendar will help pupils remember which assessments they have coming up 
in various subjects across the academic year. 
 
More detailed information regarding the nature of the assessments and what your child 
needs to do in order to prepare for an assessment can be found on the relevant Google 
classroom pages. 
 
This document can also be found on our website at the following link: 
https://www.leytonstoneschool.org/page/?title=Assessment+Calendars&pid=175 
 
We hope you find this information useful. 
 
 
K Kenward      N Dhandha 
Assistant Head Teacher – Quality of Education  Assistant Head Teacher – Quality of 
Education 
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